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Dear [Name]:
I am writing to thank you and your family for all that you do for Assumption.  Because of generous parishioners like yourselves who are committed to the Catholic faith as demonstrated through your past support of parish and school programs, our worshiping community continues to flourish. 

Further, I write to personally invite you to consider joining the Assumption Knights of Columbus.  Your great personality, insight and dedication to the church and school would add an ongoing, positive influence to the growth of our Assumption community.  The faith you demonstrate along with your leadership abilities makes you the type of gentleman the Knights of Columbus would love to have as a representative.  

The Knights are known as The right arm of the Church, and as such are always seeking new members that are good Catholic men.  By being a Knight you will not only benefit the community for the gifts that you bring, but you will also personally benefit by being a member of an organization of Catholic men.

The Knights offer its members the opportunity to practice their faith through charitable works as well as provides an environment for them to advance their own spiritual growth.  Each member’s time commitment can be as little or as much as their schedule allows, but collectively we accomplish many wonderful things for our community, and in doing so, we all reap great reward.

In the Book of James, chapter 2, we read:

What good is it my brothers if someone has faith, but does not have works?  Can that faith save him? If a brother or sister has nothing to wear and has no food for the day, and we say to them ‘Go in peace keep warm, and eat well’, but do not help them, what good is it?  Faith of itself if it does not have works is dead.
What St. James has written exemplifies what the Knights strive to do.  Please consider joining us.  I am going to ask one of my brother Knights to contact you to see if you’d like to share in this vision.

Thank you so much for your time.

Your Brother in Christ,

Deacon Tom Schenk
1906 Sycamore      P.O. Box 159      Granger, Iowa 50109     Phone 515.999.2239     Fax 515.999.2208


